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JUNE MEETING

The June 21, 1982 meeting was called to order by Mayor Muriel Gilbertson

with a prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance.

When the roll call was taken, it found all members of Council present.

Town Attorney Turner Smith and other residents were also there.

Minutes of the April meeting and the April Public Hearing were read

and approved.

Treasurer Gertrude Bean reported a balance at the end of May of $15,
524,85 in the General Account and $551.70 in Revenue Sharing. Councilman
James Gossom suggested that the money in the General Account be put

into SCAT or somthing similar that the Bank offers. Mrs Bean was concerned
about the telephone bill which seems to be running about $8 or $9 more

P

each month. This is to be checked on.

Referring back to the April Public Hearing on the new Proposed Zoning
Ordinance, Mayor Gilbertson asked Alan Gossom if he had any more to say
on the subject. Mr. Gossom responded that he wanted to get some of the
men together who it concerned, get legal help, get the input from the
Town's residents, get in touch with the Planning Committee to work things

out.

This would take time therefore Alan Gossom asked that the next Public
Hearing be posponed for six months. Councilman Hugh Orndoff made a
motion that this be done, 2nd by Councilwoman Bean and unamimously
approved. A Town resident Fewell Melton asked that a definite date be
set for this. Councilwoman Gertrude Bean made a motion that the 2nd

Public Hearing be held Dec. 6, at 8 p.m., Councilman Hugh Orndoff 2nd



it and it was approved.

Alan Gossom receifed a building permit to put a storage building, size
20 by 60 on the Hardware Store. Bean made the motion to issue it and

Orndoff seconded it, approved by the rest of Council.
Mrs Bean reported the light that was out on Payne De. had been repaired.

The Mayor asked Council if they would make a motion that she apply to
the Division of Litter Control for $300. It would be past the dead-
line since no meeting was held in May. Councilwoman Anne Smith made the

motion, Councilman James Gossom 2nd it and it was unanimously approved.

Next the connection for sewerage at Town Hall was discussed. More
information was needed on this as there was a question if the connection
was put in now but not used, would they have to pay for the sewerage

rates. The Mayor is going to check with John Sloper on this.

With no further business, the June meeting adjourned at 8;55 P.M,
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